
PROSPECT HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT 23  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Prospect Heights 

School  District 23, in the County of Cook, State of Illinois, that the Tentative 

Budget for  said School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025 will be 

on file and  conveniently available for public inspection in the Grodsky District 

Administration Office located at 700 N. Schoenbeck Road, Prospect Heights, 

Illinois between the  hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. beginning on August 15, 

2025.  

NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on said Tentative  

Budget will be held at 7:00 p.m. on the 18th day of September 2025 at the Board 

of  Education Offices, located at 700 N. Schoenbeck Road, in the City of Prospect  

Heights, Illinois.  

Dated this 14th day of August, 2025.   

Board of Education   

Prospect Heights School District 23, Cook County, Illinois   

Carol Botwinski, Secretary, Board of Education 


